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Following the decision of the Teaching Council made at the session held on June 30, 2025, the January examination period is extended until July 15, 2025. In order to allow students a few more days to prepare for the exam, the new date for the nuclear medicine final exam has been scheduled: instead of July 10th, it is July 14th, from 11.00 to 11.30 am, at the Center for Nuclear Medicine with PET, Polyclinic Building -2 level.
Sincerely,
Course director
Professor Slobodanka Beatović

